Bernadette Harvex

Subject: FW: Bray MD LAP Submission

From: Patricia and Gary O'LearyZF
Sent: Tuesday 17 December 20 :

To: Bray Municipal District; Bray Municipal District

Subject: Bray MD LAP Submission

External Sender - From: (Patricia and Gary O'Leary
<

This message came from outside your organisation.

CAUTION This email originated from outside Wicklow County Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
Dear Sir/Madam,

The residents of Sugarloaf Crescent are members of the ABR and fully support their
endeavors in seeking a traffic and mobility plan for Bray together with a better
policing plan for Bray.

The traffic is Bray is horrendous and will worsen due to increased population in our
town and surrounding areas. Something must be done to alleviate the current
congestion on our local roads as a matter or urgency.

We also support the ABR's endeavors to seek improved policing services for our town of
Bray. Again there is increased population and less police to service our ever growing
town. This simply does not make sense and must be addressed. There are no visible
police on the streets, traffic has developed it's own rules and it needs to be brought
back into line for the safety and well being of the people of Bray.

One final thing our residents in Sugarloaf Crescent care very much about is the very
large old oak tree in Temple Sports field. It adds aesthetically to our area and
residents are keen that it is retained.

Your faithfully,

Patricia O'Leary

Hon Secretary
Sugarloaf Crescent Residents Assoc
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